
From: Lori Foster 
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 8:33 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: No to First Reading July 8 
 
From: Black Sheep Clan   
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 8:31 AM 
To: EC <ec@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: No to First Reading July 8 

 

You are rushing this through during a pandemic.. 

Please delay the process until all the islands can have in person meetings  

Zoom is not adequate enough to hear from the people you serve. 

Please reply 

 

Dawne Cressman 

Mayne/Saturna 
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